
Submitter: PT Allen 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB525 

I am writing to support the amended bill SB 525-1. 

 

I would like to ban/restrict gas-powered blowers within the Portland urban growth 

boundary. Blowers are noisy and emit air pollutants. We can, and should, do better. 

 

Thank you. 

 

PT 


